
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 9, 2013 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Advice No. WA CT 13-05 Requesting Less Than Statutory Notice (LSN) for CenturyTel of 

Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink  
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find revisions to the CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink WN U-2 
with a Less Than Statutory Notice (LSN) form attached.  The Company respectfully requests an effective 
date of June 1, 2013 with the LSN. The statutory effective date on the tariff sheet is June 9, 2013.   The 
tariff sheet enclosed is as follows: 
 
Schedule 20 First Revised Sheet No. 1   
 
The town of Spangle, WA passed Ordinance No. 402 which requires the assessment of a 6% Utility Tax 
on the sales of electricity, natural gas and telephone services.  This filing introduces that Utility Tax for 
telephone services provided by the Company. 
  
I, Debra Levy, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions on 
behalf of CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink. 
 
Please feel free to contact me or Mark Reynolds at 206-345-1568 if you have any questions regarding 
this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Debra Levy 
 
Enclosures 
 
pc:  Lisa Anderl 
 Mark Reynolds 
 John Felz 
 

 

 

WA 13-05 Debra.Levy@CenturyLink.com 

5454 West 110th Street 
Overland Park, KS 66211 
Tel: 913-345-7571 
Fax: 913-345-6756 


